September 14, 1991

Dear Mr. Yeltsin:

We are a married couple who are over 65 years old, grandparents and citizens of the United States. In our life time we have experienced many different feelings and thoughts about the Soviet Union. We have visited your country several times during the past few years and we have radically changed our point of view and feelings about you as a people.

Now, with the unbelievable changes erupting in your land, we are filled with compassion and admiration. watch the news and read about the courage of the people as difficult struggles occur with their accompanying chaos, all part of your enormous effort to find new ways of working together.

In the spirit of goodwill, we wish you well. May the future be full of promise for all the people in all the Soviet Republics.

Sincerely,

Don and Virginia Fitton

821 Waverley St.

Palo Alto, Ca. 94301

USA

Juesus neument Cula, Cula formmone fona u brypgneumul formmone b noggepnerey 5. L. Erequeueg b gru nymua 199/2

N 024821

02482/14